From: Jack Freeman

To: owen@mcmjac.com
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Saturday, January 13, 2024 3:15:37 PM

CAUTION: This email was received from an external source

Leave the dam alone. It will cost All residents to much money in the electricity and water that would have to be
replaced. Our taxes are already to high.
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